




There will be a limited number of yearbooks available for purchase 
June 11th through June 20th.
If interested, please send your student with $50 cash to room 205 along with this form.

Due to the limited numbers, purchasing will be on a first come, first serve basis so orders CAN NOT be left in a mailbox or with the front desk/security.  If they are they will be returned to the student. 

Yearbooks will be delivered to homerooms on the last day of school.

All sections must be filled in to be accepted.  Please do not combine students on one form.  Thank you! 
-------------------------------------------------------------------
Student’s name____________________________
Grade _______
Homeroom Teacher_______________
Room number ____________
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